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Snow Kit 
The on-Base weather station, including the bridge temperature, 
and links to various weather resources are all bundled up for 
winter in one place at OnTheBase.com.  It’s called the Snow Kit.  
Open your kit every day before you leave for work and every 
evening as you head for home to be informed about weather at 
The Base. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/snow 

Project Report: Wrapping Up 2005 
Winter doesn’t mean a work stoppage for capital projects.  As 
2006 projects enter design and engineering phase, there remain 
several on-site projects of note.  Currently, a federal grant is 
helping to fund stream clean up on Ramp Creek.  Base Radio has 
an interview with the project manager. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/project 

Marquee: Thanksgiving Message 
As part of his Thanksgiving proclamation which served to make 
Thanksgiving day a national holiday today, Abe Lincoln said,  “I do 
therefore invite my fellow citizens in every part of the United 
States. . .to set apart and observe. . .a day of Thanksgiving and 
Praise.”  His ever-timely message is on The Base marquees this 
holiday. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/marquee 

Port Ponders $10 Million Bond Issue  
For the third time in three years, the Port Authority is considering 
a tax exempt bond issuance for a regional non-profit project.  The 
issue carries no financial risk to the Port Authority while putting its 
unique bond-issuing capabilities to work for the betterment of the 
community.  Bond financings like this are part of an expanded role 
the Port Authority has undertaken in economic development for 
Licking County and Central Ohio. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/financing/index.htm#bonds 

 


